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September 20, 1979

Director

U.S.N.R.C., Region 1

Office of Inspection and Enforcement
631 Park Avenue

King of Prussia

Penn., 19406

Subject: IE Bulletin No. 79-19
Gentlemen:

In accordance with the requirements of subject bulletin
the following action has been taken or will be taken:

1. NRC Regulations 10CFR Chap 1 and current supplements are
on file. 49CFR Parts 170-179 have been ordered.

2. Requirements of agreement states have been received from
our contractor.

3. The Radiation Safety Officer and the users as specified
on the license are responsible for the safe transfer and
packaging of waste material.

4, Usage and handling procedures and instructions have been
published and are posted at appropriate locations.

5. Periodic training and retraining have been held in the
past. In the future records will be maintained for
future inspections by NRC Personnel.

6. Periodic training and retraining is provided and in-
structions posted at appropriate locations.

7. Present Audits will be expanded to assure procedures
are followed and instructions are followed.

8. An Audit signifying compliance with items 1-6 will be
performed within sixty days of the date of subject
bulletin.

Low level radioactive transfers for the last 18 months con-
sisted of: 16 ea. 30 gallon barrels in three transfers.

The quantity was 5.89 curies consisting of Cobalt 60, Promethium
147 and Hydrogen 3. No liquid waste was generated.
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